
LICENSING SUB-COMMITTEE 
 
 

 
1.  Hook Norton Sports & Social Club, The Playing Fields, The Bourne, Hook 

Norton, Banbury 
 

 
The Sub-Committee comprised of Councillors Heath (Chairman), Blackwell and 
Gibbard. 
 
Officers: Sue Christie (Solicitor) 

Alexa Coates (Democratic and Scrutiny 
Officer) 
 

- 
 
- 
 

Advising the Sub-
Committee 

 Natasha Barnes (Licensing and Vehicles Parks 
Manager) 
Claire Bold (Licensing Team Leader) 
 

- 
 
Representing the 
Local Authority 

 
 
Present at the 
Hearing: 

Julie Wileman - 
 

Safer Communities and 
Community Development 
 

 Alex Bloomfield - Licensing Officer Thames Valley 
Police 

 Louise Branney 
 

- Thames Valley Police 

 Rick Wilkinson - Applicant – Hook Norton Sports 
and Social Club 

 Collette Warner - Applicant – Hook Norton Sports 
and Social Club 

 Betty White - 
 

Interested Parties Making 
Representations 

 Doug Marshall - Interested Parties Making 
Representations 

 Steve Jackson - Interested Parties Making 
Representations 

 
An application for a new club premises certificate and the grant of a new premises 
licence had been made under the Licensing Act 2003 in respect of Hook Norton 
Sports & Social Club, The Playing Fields, The Bourne, Hook Norton, Banbury. 
 
The Chairman explained the procedure to those present and confirmed everyone had 
received the relevant agenda and procedural notes. 
 
The Licensing Team Leader introduced the report. 
 
Collette Warner presented the applicants case, as it was evident the applicants were 
willing to discuss a compromise on the club premises certificate and premises licence 
the committee was adjourned. 
 
Following negotiations between the applicant, interested parties and responsible 
authorities Chaired by the Licensing Team of the Council, the Licensing and Vehicles 



Parks Manager presented the new terms of the club premises certificate and 
premises license as follows: 
 
 
 
 
DECISION 
 
The Chairman confirmed the applicant, interested parties and responsible authorities 
all agreed with the new terms. The Committee agreed the granting of the club 
premises certificate and new premises license. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


